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May 1, 2024

To: The Residents of PA-District 5

It isn’t hard to notice that over the past few years, the intentional assaults and even the cold-
blooded murder of law enforcement has skyrocketed.   

Due to the increase of inflammatory political rhetoric, hard leftist ideologies and soft on crime 
policies that don’t work, those who protect and serve our communities are tremendously 
at risk. As a retired Philadelphia police officer,  I know first-hand the dangers that officers 
face every day. Therefore, I unequivocally support the passage of the “Protect and Serve 
Act” (HR743) which aims to make it a federal offense for those who knowingly assault a law 
enforcement officer. 

When I am elected to Congress, I will bring with me my firsthand knowledge as a first 
responder-uniformed professional to support legislation that provides protections, training, 
technology, and resources that will best enable law enforcement officers to perform their 
duties effectively.  I will work in Congress to protect our law enforcement heroes who put 
their lives on the line to protect us every day.  

The intentional assaults and killing of our men and women law enforcement officers must 
stop.  I put my full support behind the Protect and Serve Act.

Sincerely,

 
Alfe Goodwin 
Candidate for Congress


